

KENYA SCHOOL OF LAW INTERNAL MEMO

From: Director / CEO

To: All ATP Students 2022/23 Academic Year

Ref: KSL/ATP – LC/ VOL. I (105)

Date: 28th February, 2023

RE: SUSPENSION OF PUPILLAGE PROGRAMME FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/2023

Following the publication of the Students Guide to the ATP Examination 2022/2023 by the Council for Legal Education, all students who have commenced Pupillage Programme for the Academic Year 2022/2023 are notified that Pupillage Programme shall be suspended with effect from 6th March 2023 to 31st March 2023.

The suspension is aimed at enabling the students to prepare and sit for the exams. All students are required to inform their Pupil Masters accordingly and get leave days.

Upon resumption of pupillage as from 3^{rd} April 2023, students are expected to serve extra days to compensate for the suspension period so as to meet the statutory six calendar months' pupillage period.

The School wishes all the students success in their ATP Exams.

Dr. Henry K. Mutai

DIRECTOR/CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER